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Monday 7th April 2025 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
As we reach the end of the Spring term, I would like to express my heartfelt thanks to all of you for your 
continued support and dedication to the school community. 
 
First and foremost, I would like to congratulate you, the parents, for your fantastic efforts in ensuring 
that your children’s attendance remains above the national average. Consistent attendance is key to the 
children’s education and academic success.  Your support is much appreciated. 
 
I would also like to extend my sincere thanks to all the staff at St Alban & St Stephen for their hard work 
and dedication throughout the Spring term. Their ongoing commitment to nurturing and educating your 
children has been outstanding, and we are truly fortunate to have such a passionate team working with 
our pupils. 
 
As you may recall from previous letters, we are currently exploring the potential for academisation in 
line with the Bishop’s Mandate. This process is an important step for our school, and we understand that 
you may have questions or concerns. Please be assured that we are taking the time to carefully consider 
all aspects of this change, and we will be providing you with more detailed information after the Easter 
break. We are committed to keeping you informed and engaged throughout this process. 
 
Once again, thank you for your continued support, and I wish you and your family a peaceful and restful 
Easter break. 
 
With warm regards, 
 

 
 
Miss Petty Lai 
Chair of Governors 

 
 


